
Homeowner Assistance Fund Program Update: ​

The State of Connecticut Department of Housing (“DOH”) in
collaboration with the Connecticut Housing finance Authority (“CHFA”)
are seeking public input regarding a draft Homeowner Assistance Fund
(“HAF”) Plan prior to submission of the final plan to the United States

Treasury Department.

The Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF) offers assistance to income-
qualifying homeowners to resolve a mortgage delinquency and assist

with forborne amounts caused by income loss and/or greater expenses
due to COVID-19 that have negatively impacted a household's ability to

make their mortgage payments.

The plan also includes assistance for qualified non-mortgage expenses,
including but not limited to the following:

Non-escrowed real estate taxes and insurance
Non-escrowed homeowner's insurance and flood insurance
Condominium or homeowners' association fees

The comment period begins on September 8 and ends on
September 17 at 5 p.m. To submit comments and to participate in the

public hearing on September 17 at 10 a.m. click here.

Sign up here to receive all of the latest information on the HAF program.

www.chfa.org
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